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Given the increased opportunity for anonymity in modern communities, especially in 

larger towns and cities, citizens are not able to hold one another accountable as 

easily as in times past, leading to increased fraud and other crimes.  It is common 

sense to require elections to be held in a way that MOST reduces the opportunities 

for fraud.  Mail-in ballots were a bad experiment, are an expensive convenience, and 

INCREASE opportunity for fraud.  NO AMOUNT OF CONVENIENCE was worth that 

tragic trade-off.  PLEASE restore citizens' right to the MOST SECURE ELECTION 

possible. 

 


